
From:  

Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 10:25 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: REf 2024/3599/T 

 

Re application for works to tree covered by TPO  

Application made by 22B Harley road to fell false acacia 

 

I am a neighbour, living in the top floor flat of 20 Harley Road (flat 3).  

I object to the application to fell the false acacia. Its importance to the 

environment is recognised by it being protected by a TPO.  

For me personally, it is a major part of the tree landscape onto which my flat 

looks out, and screens my flat from the Swiss Cottage School.  

As well as being environmentally important to me, it is a beautiful tree with 

seeds that are visibly an important food for the birds.  

In my 14 years in 20 Harley Road, I have not seen the tree being pruned. I 

would support an application for it to be pruned as an acceptable alternative to 

felling.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Tyerman 

 


